
 

 

 

From the Editor  

 
 

Dear JCER reader,  

 

We are excited and happy to publish the last issue of 2019 (December Volume 7, 

Issue 14) on October 29 which is important date. We will be with our readers in the same 

excitement in each of our future issues. In the present issue, there are 21 research articles 

and one teaching practice. 10 of these studies are in English as whole texts. In this issue, 

we included the study on teaching practice. 

Many thanks to the authors who have shared their studies with us as well as to 

the referees who have made contributions with their valuable ideas.  

We would like to thank Prof.Dr. Dzintra Ilisko, Prof.Dr. Gülay Ekici, Prof.Dr. 

Orhan Karamustafaoğlu, Assoc.Prof.Dr. Güney Hacıömeroğlu, and Assoc.Prof.Dr. 

Gökhan Dağhan who are the editors of Volume 7 Issue 14. 

We look forward to seeing you in the first issue of the Journal of Computer and 

Education Research (JCER) in 2020.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 
Editor-in-Chief 

Assoc.Prof.Dr. Tamer KUTLUCA 

jcer.editor.in.chief@gmail.com  

Journal of Computer and Education Research (JCER) 

http://dergipark.org.tr/jcer 
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